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Alderman Willie C. Wade
City of Milwaukee

200 East Wells, Room 205
Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202

Dear Alderman Wade:

Thank you for your support at the Zoning, Neighborhoods and Development Committee
hearing on January 13, 2011.

Wave has agreed to try to have its general contractor comply with the general intent of
the MORE Ordinance. It is the goal of Wave to have 20-25% participation for EBE and 20%
participation for RPP. These projections are based upon the past performance of KBS
Construction, the intended general contractor for the Project. If we switch general contractors
we will attempt to have the replacement general contractor abide by the same requirements.
We understand that it is KBS Construction’s intent to use the Vangard Group as a subcontractor
on the project.

Please contact me with any questions or comments.

Sincerely,

Ed Carow
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